
 

 
 

 

                PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

June.19.2024. 
 
Garden River First Nation has retained the firm KPMG 
LLP to conduct a forensic audit on the overall 
finances of GRFN going back several years.  
 
KPMG is a multinational accounting organization 
which provides three main business services – audit, 
advisory and tax services. 
 
This notice has been sent as an update to the citizens 
of Garden River with respect to the comprehensive 
financial condition of the nation and ensure the best 
interests of the nation as a whole have been met.  
 

 
 
Ogimaa Kwe Karen Bell 
 

 


